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Partner Herbert Wander Quoted in Chicago Tribune on Audit 
Delay
December 11, 2006

Herbert S. Wander, a partner in the Firm's Corporate Practice, was quoted in the Chicago Tribune on 
the SEC's proposal to delay small firms' audit requirements for an additional year ("SEC May Grant 
New Audit Grace Period," December 11, 2006).
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